cusAlR/1%.6

Letter to Bdward Milburn, Esq.) 5, Jan. 1914
(typewritten)

Frorm the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.

Dear Ned,
I am so glad you had a good Christmas. We have had a very busy time.

My brother Frank came over from British Columbia with his wife - I had not seen
him for thirty years - and Lady Osler's brother from Sydney and a couple of other
friends, so that we wePe very busy.

My Yzle lectures on The Evoluticn of Modern Mediecine are in type, but I have
not yet had time to firish them. You will have & copy as soon a8 they are out.

; With love to you all at home,
‘Sincerely yours,
Vi OSLER
- W.H.E.



